
From: Shirley Reischman [mailto:jereisch@fuse.net] 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 3:01 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: no gas pipeline in Amberly, Bond Hill, and Pleasant Ridge 

NO TRANSMISSION PIPELINE IN POPULATED AREAS OF GREATER CINCINNATI!! 

Yours, 
Shiriey 
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From: Shirley Reischman [mailto:jereisch@fuse.net] 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 4:43 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: gas pipeline 

State Of Ohio: 
We are residents of Pleasant Ridge in the city of Cincinnati, in Ohio. I am shocked and concemed about the 
ongoing conversations about running a Transmission Pipeline through the quiet neighborhoods of Cincinnati. 
This pipeline is proposed to go through neighborhoods with families, chiidren, old trees, beautiful houses, etc. 
There are multiple articles and stories about pipelines like this causing issues, empting, exploding, leaking, etc. 
We do not want this running through our beautiful neighborhoods! 
Please help us stop this!! 

Yours, 
Shiriey 
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